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LUKOIL CONTINUES COOPERATION WITH INTERNATIONAL LABOR
ORGANIZATION

Representatives of LUKOIL met with senior officials of the International Labor
Organization (ILO), in Moscow today.

Yury Pikhtovnikov, Head of the Organizational Development and Career
Management Department of LUKOIL, and Heinz Koller, ILO Regional Director for
Europe and Central Asia, discussed issues of further interaction, including
development of the cooperation under the Youth Employment Partnership Project
for the CIS countries. 

During the discussion, Mr. Koller mentioned the considerable contribution that
LUKOIL is making in solving the problem of youth unemployment, noting that the
valuable experience gained in this joint project is relevant and useful for the
employment markets of many countries and regions of the world.

Information:
The International Labor Organization is a specialized agency of the United
Nations in charge of regulating labor relations. Today, the ILO brings together
187 member states. In 2012, LUKOIL became the first Russian company to sign
an agreement with the ILO.
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